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Please make sure your parent or guardian reads this newsletter! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS – 
All Christmas Performers: 
 

• Allison Crowe –Taylor Manns, Brynne Newman, 

Hayley Read, Kiana Smith, Mathew Walker 

• Cotton Club Dinner Theatre - Taylor Booth, 

Crystal Cashmore, Samantha Cashmore, Gina 

Damaso, Kaleigh Hargrove, Paige Hughes, 

Marissa Kingzett, Raeanne Madge, Taylor 

Manns, Kelly Mathews, Eva McElwain, Brynne 

Newman, Hayley Read, Raymond Salgado, 

Hannah Smith, Kiana Smith, Mathew Walker, 

Chris Wood 

• Aviva Choir – Taylor Manns 

• Panto in the Jungle – David “The King” Mathews 
 

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER 

January 10 - 13 Festival rehearsals 
 with Chelsea  

• Taylor Booth:  7:15 on the 10
th
 

• All other students:  rehearsals will be during your 
lessons 

 

January 17 (Monday)  

• All Thursday Students   
(Studio Closed January 20

th
) 

2:15 Samantha Cashmore 

4:15 Chris Wood 

5:15 Kelly Mathews 

6:15 Gina Damaso 

7:15 Marissa Kingzett 

8:15 Taylor Manns 

 

More Festival rehearsals with Chelsea  

• January 24 – 27 

• February 7 – 10 

• February 21 - 24 
Note that those lessons that Chelsea cannot attend will be accommodate on the 
weekends TBA  

February 28 (Monday)  

• All Thursday Students   
(Studio Closed March 3

rd
) 

2:15 Samantha Cashmore 

4:15 Chris Wood 

5:15 Kelly Mathews 

6:15 Gina Damaso 

7:15 Marissa Kingzett 

8:15 Taylor Manns 

 

March 3 - 27 Studio Closed 

• Spring Break: March 14 – 25
th
  

 

March 9 - 16 Vocal Festival 
 St. Andrew’s United Church 

• For students in the Festival, my time at festival is 
your lesson for that week 

• April 16
th

:  Dance Gala 

• April 17
th

:  Honours Performance 
 

April 22 - 25 Studio Closed for Easter 

• Studio reopens April 26
th 

 
 

May 30 – June 3 Studio Open 

• Changed from original schedule 
 

June 6 - 10 Studio Closed for Provincials 
 Kamloops 

• Studio reopens June 13
th
  

 

June 23 Studio Closed for Summer Break 

• Students wishing to participate in the PNE need to 
start looking NOW for repertoire…  
(video recording in April) 

 

Yours in singing, 

Andrea Bertram 


